As reported during the March 18, 2017, meeting, a proposed correction to the minutes for the
meeting of September 27, 2015, has been submitted to the membership. The corrected copy of
the minutes is linked from the second “minutes” icon in the list of meetings at
https://www.kumoricon.org/meetings. The first icon links to the original, approved minutes. The
member vote will be held at the April general meeting provided quorum is met.

The only change to the September 27, 2015, minutes is to update the member count to the
correct number of 533. (The previous number was the staff count, 510.)
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